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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: SHAH L. VANG <shahvang@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 3:06 PM
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: File#CG2001D!/Assessment #200112/893 Russell St.

Dear Sir or Madam, 
893 Russell Street, St. Paul, MN  55106 has been a rental property for years.  It is registered with the  
City of St. Paul Fire Inspection as a rental property and registered with Ramsey County Property 
Record as non-homestead.  We have no ideal where the garbage hauler send the billing to and they 
failed to update their billing system to reflect records from the City of St. Paul Safety and Inspection 
Department and  
Ramsey County Property and Record.  Therefore, we are requesting that you delete the assessment 
of $105.68 immediately.    
 
Shah L. Vang 
S&R Consulting, LLC 
Phone: 651-226-0222 
Fax: 651-224-3467 
 


